
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

“CRIME OF THE WEEK” 

April 19, 2018 
 

This week Crime Stoppers needs your help to locate those responsible for 

shooting a handgun in the 2900 block of G Road. 

Shortly after 11:40 a.m. on Monday, February 5th Grand Junction Police Officers 

responded to shots being fired in the area of 29 and G Road.  A resident inside 

their house noticed an older model, possibly 2005 faded black Dodge Durango 

with dark tinted windows and black rims driving past when a hand holding a gun 

extended out of the front passenger window and fired shots.  Afterward, the 

Durango accelerated westbound on 29 Road out of sight.  Officers located three 

40 caliber shell casings and two 22 caliber shell casings in the area.  

If you know the identity or whereabouts of the suspects involved in this crime, 

please contact Crime Stoppers at 241-7867.  Information reported to Crime 

Stoppers that leads to an arrest can earn you up to $1,000 cash reward and 

you will remain completely anonymous.  For more information, see us at 

www.241stop.com. 
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